
Hello Everyone:  

Report to AWSC for February 5 & 6, 2021  

I am much honored to serve as District 6 DISL. I am in a learning process for this position and look 
forward to the next three years of serving the District and the District Chairpersons.  

We are in the process of filling our 17 chair positions and so far have five open positions: Group Records, 
Group Service Liaison north, Public Outreach and Spanish Liaison. We are researching purchasing a 
scanner for our archives as well as other uses and hoping to reduce our storage unit size and expense.  

We had our first District meeting on January 20 we passed our first budget and discussed how groups 
can make contributions to our District 6, Area 9 and WSO.  New chairs were introduced and gave 
reports.  A request to fill open chair positions was made.  

Our chairs and panel are very excited about the next three years and look forward to our meetings with 
zoom platform, hybrids and hopefully in persons meeting as Covid-19 challenges us with new ways to 
continue our service.  

Respectfully,  

Gwen S, District 6 DISL  

 


